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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

I hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend and got a chance to enjoy the spectacular fall colors on the trees.  Here we
are almost to the middle of October and the year is off to a great start.  Last week we held our second Tiger Assembly,
where several awards were given out to students for demonstrating our Troy CARES behaviors in a variety of ways.
The school also earned their first Tiger Reward day and had fun enjoying a whole school recess together.  The next few
weeks will be busy with several activities.  Harvest Lunch will be on Monday October 24 and we are excited to welcome
families and community First Responders to join us.  We will also be hosting parent/teacher conferences on October 19
and 20.  These will be an important opportunity for parents to meet with teachers to discuss the school year so far, fall
assessment data and instructional goals for your child. Please be sure to sign up for a conference time and help us
reach our goal of connecting with 100% of our families for these important conversations.

Reminders this week include:

● At this time, we are still asking that students be dropped off at the main entrance where a staff member will
greet them and escort them inside.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning at
approximately 3:15.  Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought out to meet
your car.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone:  948-2280 home phone:  568-3980    cell:  323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

Please make sure to update all pertinent information in
Infinite Campus.  It is very important that we have
current contact information as well as the updated
district forms.  If you have questions or need help,
please contact the main office.  Thank you!

Reminder: RSU 3 HAS RECEIVED FREE AT HOME
COVID-19 TEST KITS FROM A FEDERAL
PROGRAM. EVERY STUDENT AND STAFF
MEMBER WHO WOULD LIKE TO HAVE A KIT
SHOULD CALL THEIR SCHOOL'S MAIN OFFICE.

Important Upcoming Dates…..

10/11 School Board Meeting (Monroe)

10/19 & 20 Parent/Teacher Conferences

10/24 Harvest Lunch

11/11  Veterans Day - No School
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Check out what’s happening at Troy School …Week of 10/3

K-2 Students in 1&2 have begun working on Narrative writing. We have also
started working on using a Typing Club to practice keyboarding skills.

Art Students are working on using oil pastels in their work. This includes
carving designs into the oil pastels, this is known as sgraffito.

SEL At Troy this week for grades 3/5 we started talking about goals and
what aspects goals have to make them achievable but challenging.
We each brainstored and set goals that we would like to achieve this
school year. For grades 1-2 we talked about bucket fillers, and how
we fill each other's kindness buckets. We then colored, designed,
and constructed our own buckets to be filled. For kindergarten we
talked about sharing, and how to share with our classmates with a
fun activity to practice.

Garden Due to the professional development day, we did not have garden
class this week.  Stay tuned for our next adventures with gardening!








